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Friday 14th July 

 

Dear Year 5 parents, 
 

 

 
Re: Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

 

 
I am delighted to say that Year 5 will be attending our Leavers’ assembly for Year 6 next 
week.   
 
This will take place on Thursday, 20th July at 2pm, at John Roan School (Maze Hill Site).   
 
This is a great opportunity for Year 5 to see what Year 6 may bring for them and to visit a 
local secondary school ahead of next year.   
 
The assembly will last approximately an hour and we will then return to school.  
 

 
Please note that we may arrive back in school later than 3:15pm as a result. We will 
liaise with Randall Place if this will have a knock-on effect for picking up younger siblings.  
 

 
We’re looking forward to celebrating Year 6’s achievements with our fabulous Year 5 
audience! 
 

 
Best wishes, 
 
Helen Simpson   
Assistant Headteacher 
 
Richard Cowley   
Year 5 Lead Teacher 
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